
Ofgem E-Serve consultation response  
 
19 October 2015 
 

 

Ofgem E-Serve response to consultation on the draft Northern Ireland 
Renewables Obligation "enabling financial decisions grace period" 
guidance 

On 14 September 2015 Ofgem published a draft of the Northern Ireland Renewables Obligation 
"enabling financial decisions grace period" guidance document for consultation. We published 
the guidance in draft form to seek views from stakeholders on how we proposed to administer 
the grace period as well as the clarity of the guidance and the associated templates.  

The consultation period closed on 12 October 2015. We received no responses. One alteration 
has been made, updating the opening date of the application window so that it coincides with 
the date of publication of the final guidance. The document is otherwise unchanged from the 
published draft version.  

The final version of the guidance document was published on 19 October 2015 and is available 
here. 

 

https://www.ofgem.gov.uk/publications-and-updates/northern-ireland-renewables-obligation-enabling-financial-decisions-grace-period-guidance

